

DMM-4632]

DMM-4632

Second Year B. Com. LL. B. (Sem. IV) (Inte.) (Hons.) Examination

March / April - 2016

English -

Legal Profession & Communication Skill - II

Tim	e: 3 Hours] [Total Marks:	70
Inst	tructions: (1)	
ની Fi Na S	શે દર્શાવેલ → વિશાનીવાળી વિગતો ઉત્તરવહી પર અવશ્ય લખવી. Illup strictly the details of → signs on your answer book. ame of the Examination: Second Year B. Com. LL. B. (Sem. IV) (Inte.) (Hons.) ame of the Subject: English - Legal Profession & Communication Skill - II ubject Code No.: 4 6 3 2 → Section No. (1, 2,): Nil Do not change the question number. Numbers to the right indicates marks.	
1	What is communication? Discuss the common objectives of communication.	12
	\mathbf{OR}	
1	Draft an ideal CV for a post of Legal Officer in a Multi-national Company.	12
2	Discuss the objectives to conduct an Interview. Also explain the qualities of an effective Interviewer.	12
	\mathbf{OR}	
2	Discuss the types of listening. Also explain the benefits and process of effective listening.	12
3	Explain the reasons/benefits of Group Discussion from a candidate's point of view. Also discuss the Dos and Don'ts of a GD.	12
	OR	
3	Explain the seven lamps of advocacy.	12

1

[Contd...

4 Define a will. State the points to be kept in mind while preparing a will. Also format a general form of will.

OR

12

12

12

- 4 Define partnership under the Partnership Act, 1932. 12
 Also format a general form of deed of partnership.
- 5 Describe the steps to face a group discussion.

OR

- 5 What is communication? Discuss the role of communication in business organizations.
- 6 Read the following paragraph and answer the questions given below. 10

"I remember Bhulabhai Desai telling me that when he was a junior, he was once sitting in the library and making copious notes in connection with some brief which he was studying. Inverarity, who was passing by, stopped and asked him what he was doing. Bhulabhai said that he was making notes. Inverarity, took up the papers, tore them up and told Bhulabhai, "Young man, learn to trust your memory," Bhulabhai took this advice to heart, and throughout his career as a lawyer, he never made a single note, however, long and complicated the case might be I have seen him open a case full of facts and figures. Only turning over the pages of his brief and finding the right piece, all without a single note or without a single marking in his brief. He had an almost photographic memory and once he had read something in a brief or in a book, he knew exactly where it was and could find it whenever he wanted it."

- M. C. Chagla "Roses in December"

- (1) What was Bhulabhai Desai doing in the library?
- (2) What does Mr. Inveraritygve to Bhulabhai Desai?
- (3) How the authors have seen Bhulabhai to present a case?
- (4) How was the memory of Bhulabhai?
- (5) Suggest a suitable title for this paragraph.

OR

6 Make a Precis out of the following paragraph giving it a suitable title.

DMM-4632] 2 [100]